
PUBLIC NOTICE  

HAVERFORD TOWNSHIP 

Health Advisory Board 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Health Advisory Board will hold a virtual public meeting 

on Tuesday, February 09, 2021, at 7:00 PM.

The meeting will be hosted through Zoom. If you would like to view the meeting or submit a 

question to the Health Advisory Board please email Nancy Guerra – Health Board Advisory 

Township Liaison - at NGuerra@havtwp.org. For those who want to attend virtually a zoom link 

will be emailed to them. 



 
 

 

 

MINUTES 
 HAVERFORD 
TOWNSHIP 

Health Advisory Board 
 

Tuesday February 9, 2021 
 

 
Board Members Present: Mr. Henry Eichman, Mr. Eric Weest, Dr. Bryce Carter, 

Mrs. Catherine D’Orazio, Dr. Kenneth Simbiri, Dr. Aisha 
Hasan, Dr. Amanda Jones 

 
Also present: Nancy Guerra 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:04pm by Mr. Henry Eichman 
 
The minutes from the January meeting were circulated and approved. 
 
 
•A resident contacted a commissioner concerning her neighbors’ cats running at large. 
She is requesting an amendment to the Animal Control Ordinance to include domestic 
felines. Dr.  Hart requested The Health Advisory Board review and discuss it. The board 
has agreed to look further into environmental impacts and bacteria virus transmission to 
humans along with general nuisance and property maintenance issues. Discussion 
ensued. 
 
 
•A phone line for questions about the COVID-19 Vaccine in Delaware County, call the 
Delaware County Call Center at: 484-276-2100. There have been a number of senior 
citizens calling the township looking for vaccine and unable to register without a 
computer. The County has also put out a list of locations that will be providing the 
vaccinations. The state has plans to open some mass vaccinations in each county. It 
still appears getting vaccine remains the problem.  
 



•Kitchen inspections have been scheduled for all nursing and senior living facilities. 
School facilities are also having prearranged inspections due to the admittance issues 
with Covid mitigations in place. None of these locations has had any major violations in 
the past. 
 
•We are continuing to follow up on any complaints we receive concerning Covid-19 
Mitigation requirements. Other complaints continue to come in for rats, trash, and snow 
covered sidewalks. All are being investigated. 
 
•This would normally be the time we would be making plans for our annual Rabies 
Inoculation Clinic but it will be put on hold at this time. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm. 
 
 
Submitted: _____________________________ 
 
 
Approved by majority vote: _____________________________   
 
 

 


	02_09_2021_Health_Advisory_Board_Public_Notice
	02_09_2021_Health_Advisory_Board_Minutes

